

YEAR 5 - DARTMOOR OTTERS AND BUTTERFLY SANCTUARY EDUCATIONAL VISIT - TUESDAY 28TH MARCH 2023

Tuesday, 21/02/2023 13:00

To Prime Parents of:

To School Members: ••

☑ EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 5 Educational Visit to Dartmoor Otters and Butterfly Sanctuary - Tuesday 28th March 2023

We are visiting the Otter and Butterfly Sanctuary to link to our current learning in science. We are currently learning about living things and their habitats. Firstly, our learning objective is to compare and contrast the life cycles and habitats of two types of animal that we will see by exploring the sanctuary. Secondly, we will gain an understanding of metamorphosis and see how butterflies go through this transformation.

All children will need to wear school uniform, sensible shoes and have a waterproof coat. They will need a packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please). A school packed lunch can be requested, please indicate this in the comments box on Gateway and, where applicable, a charge of £2.40 will be added to the Gateway.

The cost of this trip is £10.50 per child. We have been able to use the funds from our autumn class cake sale to subsidise this visit. We carefully cost every trip, as parents cannot be asked to subsidise others. This does means that our costing rely on every child participating and if we do not receive full contributions, the trip may be unable to take place.

A payment request has been set up on Gateway for you to give permission and payment contribution for this trip by Tuesday 21st March 2023, after this date the visit will no longer be visible on Gateway.

Regards,

Mr Walter



Winkleigh Primary School
Farmer Frank's Lane, Winkleigh, Devon, EX19 8JQ
1837 83354
a: admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/winkleigh

Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
The Woodland Federation
Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose the contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.